School Counselors and Superintendents — Quick Message About a Special Summer Learning Effort

Good afternoon, Alabama School Counselors and Superintendents!

We know that the school year will be ending soon and wanted to share this brief information about a
learning resource that your parents and students can use over the summer break.

The goal is to reduce “the summer slide” and to prepare our students for the upcoming academic year.
We will officially kickoff this year’s Alabama Summer Learning Challenge next week.

All Alabama K-12 students and parents can use these fun learning resources this summer — See
the official Alabama Summer Learning Challenge webpage at:

https://www.alabamaachieves.org/communication/summer-learning-program/

Please feel free to share this weblink and information with your parents and students.

Starting next week (on Monday, May 23™) this website will be fully updated/active, and will
have great reading, math, science, and other learning resources that Alabama parents and
students can use throughout the summer.

Thank you again for considering this information,

Alabama Summer Learning Challenge Planning Team
ALSDE Communication, Alabama Reading Initiative (ARI), MetaMetrics, Stride-K12, Lexile, and Big Universe
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